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BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 
 

 
2019 Fall RR-Team “Amici” - Team members, Joe Civello, Captain Don DeVincenzi,  
Maria Civello, Al Girolami, Don Willey, Carm Grande & Marlyn Unger 

 
2019 Fall RR-Team “Holy Rollers” - Team members, Karen Harsany, Mike Foss, Ina Baxter, 
Tom Rossi, Jim Valenti, Laura Lee Pixton, Susie Daughtrey, Captain Patti Smith & Jan Kiernan 
 
Last year at this time, we were just starting the last tournament of the 2019 bocce season.  The 2019 
Fall Round Robin, was led and organized by Paul Andersen, tournament coordinator.  Photos are of two 
teams participating.  A total of 23 teams played through-out the 6-week tournament, with the playoffs 



on the 7th week.  Each team having played bocce the entire season, were in tip top shape and ready for 
all challengers.  We miss all of our tournaments this year due to Covid-19, but rest assured the courts 
are full and reserved with team members practicing and honing their skills.  Pretty sure most will be 
ready for a hopeful 2021 tournament season.  If you haven’t reserved a bocce court or gotten out to 
play, it’s not too late.   
 
Reserve a court by going to www.villagesbocceclub.com and in the right margin in bold, bright wording, 
click on “Reserve a Court”.  Having trouble, contact Helen or George Paris at 408-440-4848. 
The bocce board wishes to thank those volunteers who helps make playing possible and all the players 
who are playing safe and following the rules.   


